
Thursday, November 1st 
 
Help Club will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m.  All members are expected to 
attend.  Please see Mrs. Govert if you have questions. 
 
Any 7th or 8th grade girl interested in trying out for this year's girls' 
basketball team, there will be a short call-out meeting next Wednesday, 
November 7th, after school in Mr. Schweitzer's room (Room 705).  The meeting 
will end at 4 p.m.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, please see Mr. 
Schweitzer sometime next week.   
 
Ecoteens will be meeting after school on Monday, November 5th  until 4:45 p.m. 
Please meet in Mrs. Cooper's room.   See you there !  
 
 
Yearbooks are available to order for $30.00 
 


